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Click HERE to
Renew and Pay

ACV Dues

ACV Renewal 

DEADLINE

TOMORROW!!!

Save $25 if you renew by

April 1st, 2022. All those not

renewed with ACV will

become inactive in Arbiter &

will lose access.

The ACV Board has also

decided to purchase a uniform

top in the new color for each

returning member. In order to

be eligible to receive the new

shirt (or claim your 2021

Scrimmage Credit) you must

register by the same date -

April 1st, 2022.
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Click HERE to
Renew TASO!

TASO Membership Renewal

DEADLINE without late fees

was March 15th.

If you haven't renewed with TASO

yet, you still have time. Unfortunately,

the date has passed to renew without

late fees.

(Please remember that in order to

participate in any ACV training/events you

must be a current member of TASO).

Unsure if you have already renewed TASO??

To verify whether or not you are current on your TASO membership, either:

1) Attempt to renew on the TASO site - if already paid it will notify the member.

OR

2) In Arbiter, go to Profile and then Custom Fields - members who have paid will

show "Yes" in the TASO membership field.

*Arbiter may not be up to date. Arbiter is updated manually by ACV bi-weekly.

Assigner

Reminders

You should have received an email

regarding availability sheets. Please

get those in ASAP as Janiece is

already working on assignments. 

Don't forget to also update your

blocks/availability in Arbiter and click

Ready!



2022 Calendar and Training Requirements Posted

The ACV 2022 Calendar is posted on the ACV Website and downloadable as

PDF or to your google calendar. 

Click for Calendar

Summer League On-Court Opportunities

If you are a new official with in the last 3 years or if you just want some extra 

on-court time and feedback from our training team, please reach out to 

Rhiannon-VP/Trainer to get on the list to work at the summer leagues in

May/June/July.

For the last several years we have published a process for those interested in

working higher level matches than what they are being assigned. That process

is to complete a self-evaluation available on our website and then contact the

trainer during the off-season so that we can schedule an evaluation with a

trainer during an early season match or summer league. 

Now is a great time to take care of this!

If you are interested, please complete the self-eval and request an evaluation

before June 1st.

Required Scrimmages
MARK YOUR CALENDARS TODAY!

Please remember that everyone needs to attend at least 3 hours of scrimmages on

August 5th or 6th (Possible scrimmage credit for those who exceed 3 hours).

➢ Returning members who do not attend a minimum of 3 hours of scrimmages

and do not notify their ALR prior to June 1st to make other arrangements

will be subject to being assigned after all other eligible officials during the regular

and post-season.

➢ Please plan accordingly to complete your required training early – there will

not be any additional sessions added as “make-ups”.

State Meeting Info

The State meeting will be held on Saturday July 9th, 2022 in the Dallas Area.

Location TBD.



Training Is Starting Soon!

Please like and share

our Facebook Page!

We need your help to

spread the word!

Click the f image above to be

directed to our page.

Remember, you can earn a $25 recruiting bonus plus a $25 mentor bonus if you

mentor your recruit(s). Our training for the 2022 season will begin with our first

New Member Orientation on April 25th. If you know someone, please direct

them to the New Member section of our website where we have information on

becoming a new member. Or, send Rhiannon-VP/Trainer their contact

information so they can start getting update emails for this year's training. 
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If you wish to unsubscribe from our newsletter, click here


